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DATE: December 19, 2017 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Darrel Robertson, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Bereavement 
 
ORIGINATOR: Angela Anderson, Chief Human Resources Officer, Human Resources 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Mrinalini Mella 
 
REFERENCE: AEBC.AR Acknowledging Student, Staff and Trustee Deaths and Bereavements 
 
 
Ms. Teresa Dalton passed away on November 24, 2017, at the age of 56 years. She began her career 
with Edmonton Public Schools in October 1999, as a supply custodian. Ms. Dalton served as head 
custodian at Newton, Malmo, Virginia Park, Meadowlark, Coronation and Weinlos schools.  She is 
survived by her sons, Hayden and Braiden. A celebration of Ms. Dalton’s life was held on December 4, 
2017, at Richmond Park Church. 
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http://www.epsb.ca/ourdistrict/policy/a/aebc-ar/

